 
PARENTAL POLICY

Whilst in the group all adults will be aware of promoting a positive image to ensure equal opportunities for all in line with our Equal Opportunities policy.

It is the policy of this group to adhere to confidentiality.  This not only applies to the staff but also those involved in the group.  Therefore, any aspects of the children’s development or behaviour during sessions should be kept confidential.

If anyone is not 100% happy with any aspect of the group’s running, they should approach the Manager or Deputy either personally or by telephone. Any criticism will be treated constructively.  If the matter is not resolved satisfactorily, it can then be directed to the committee Chairperson where an inquiry will be held.

At no time should any matter, including children who attend the group, be discussed outside or on social network sites and used as idle gossip as this can do irreversible damage to the group and the children’s well being.
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